



Board Meeting Agenda

September 9, 2023

Participants and members of the public can join at:

<https://us02web.zoom.us/j/670791533>

Or by phone: 1-669-900-6833

Meeting ID: 670 791 533

UC Berkeley

Notices:

- These meetings are public and may be recorded.
- Request to add agenda items 10 days before the meeting at <https://ucsa.org/air/>.
- UCSA is committed to making its meetings accessible to everyone, including disabled students and guests. Reasonable accommodations will be made to provide access to meetings and ensure that those who use assistive technologies may participate and provide comments at or related to public meetings. Please submit accommodation requests, including your name, phone number and/or email address 5 days before the event at ed@ucsa.org or 510-834-8272.

Saturday Agenda:

9:35 AM (5 min) Chair's Welcome & Land Recognition

9:38 AM (10 min) Public Comment

during
should fight
this, the

Angel: EVP from UCR, within UCSA. Senior ASUCR member was belittled SOS, there should not be any space for tokenization or disrespect, we the tier structure that still exists in the UC. The sooner we acknowledge better. Everyone should make an effort to do so.

Alex Edgar: Meeting had: met with director of USI, last year they received \$4M from the state to support formerly incarcerated students. Will be reaching out to campuses on how the funds are being dispersed.

9:45 AM (5 min) Roll Call; Adoption of the Agenda; Approval of Previous Minutes

Motion by Neel, second by Nic, motion passes, agenda adopted

Position	Present?	Position	Present?	Position	Present?
UC Berkeley EVP	x	UC Merced OD	x	Academic Affairs Officer	x
UC Berkeley LD	x	UC Riverside EVP	x	Alumni Relations Officer	x
UC Berkeley OD	x	UC Riverside LD	x	Basic Needs Officer	x
UC Davis EVP	x	UC Riverside OD	x	Campus Climate Officer	x
UC Davis LD	x	UC San Diego EVP	x	Financial Aid Advocacy Officer	x

UC Davis OD	x	UC San Diego LD	x	International Students Affairs Officer	absent
UC Irvine EVP	x	UC San Diego OD	x	Labor Relations Officer	x
UC Irvine LD	proxy	UC Santa Barbara EVP	x	Underrepresented Students Officer	x
UC Irvine OD	x	UC Santa Barbara LD	x	Transfer Student Affairs Officer	x
UCLA EVP	proxy	UC Santa Barbara OD	x	Disability Justice Officer	x
UCLA LD	x	UC Santa Cruz EVP	x	Student Housing Officer	late
UCLA OD	x	UC Santa Cruz LD	x		
UC Merced EVP	x	UC Santa Cruz OD	x		
UC Merced LD	absent				

9:50 AM (10 min)

Introductory Guest Reports (if present)

- Student Regents (Merhawi Tesfai, Regent, and Josiah Beharry, Regent-Designate)
- UC Graduate and Professional Council (Ryan Manriquez, President)
- Council of Presidents (Jun Jang and Noor Nakhaei, Co-Chairs)
- Council on Student Fees (Tristan Hicks, Chair)
- UC UndocuCoalition
- Representatives from UC Unions
- UC JADE

UCGPC President Manriquez: disability justice is core at UCB but needs to be improved upon UC-wide, issues with evacuation. Institutional ableism at UC Berkeley has affected Ryan, apartments are inaccessible and provide safety risks. People with mobility aids are not kept in mind during evacuations. Currently no evacuation chair at Ryan's apartments. Less than 24hours after raising voice, UC Berkeley housing contacted students, bringing up issues is important and works. Systemwide DJ workgroup report coming out in November. Supplemental fees in tuition: applied to 8-10 grad programs, More expensive than systemwide fee. Wants to expand current programs to cover the additional fee. UCGPC hosting graduate summit at UCLA in Nov. Panel discussions and breakout groups, involving unions, O4All, harm reduction training. Always open for collaboration president@ucgpc.org.

Josiah Beharry, Student-Designate: Merhawi is traveling so cannot join us. UC BoR projects: debit free pathways, making sure students can leave the UC debt-free. O4All implementation, working group, expect update on next BoR meeting and more insight into the direction of the group. Affordable student housing: funding for it, UCM announced a project to combine student housing with Merced College, looking at implementing at other UCs. Regents retreat: lots of discussion on online learning. UCSC is launching online-only major, implemented in 2024, want to expand to other campuses to help with accessibility. Working with Regent to make sure students have more opportunities for online learning Improving transfer pathways: Merhawi involved in TAG conversations, keeping student-athletes in mind, Berkeley made decision on this topic. UC Admissions: disagreement with this

team, personal fight Josiah is passionate about. Met with UCLA's divest team, interest in RJN! Goal, would like students to reach out to him since Regents are interested in this goal.

Jun Jang, Council of Presidents: meeting for first time this month, going over campus reports, will set system-wide priorities, planning for president Drake meetings, will start planning topics, open to suggestions! Hoping for monthly meetings moving forward, setting up individual check-ins per quarter, EVPs are invited, but up to the president. Don't have by-laws or MOU with UCSA, but looking forward to it in the future.

10:00 AM (12min)

Executive Officer Reports: [President](#), [Chair](#), [Head Financial Officer](#), [Vice Chair](#), [Campaigns Chair](#), [UA Chair](#), [GR Chair](#), [CAC Chair](#)

President: met with previous exec members, attended events representing UCSA: CSAC, UCCS, Calmatters journalism network, exec retreat, CSSA, SSSCC meetings, UCOP, UCFGR meetings, Setting Up quarterly meeting with UCOP, set up monthly meetings with Drake, StARs selected, prepping for Uc BoR, scheduling virtual campus check-ins, scheduling campus visits.

Chair: attending meetings, Amina, Salih, Valeria, Community guidelines form, event calendar for UCSA events, her own calendar is also available to everyone, wants to add everyone's birthdays, wants to set up meeting with everyone on board, listen to needs, expectations, etc. Set up appointment on calendly

Financial Officer: transition meetings: Salih and Nikki, attended CSF meetings, creating one-pager for wins and losses on UCSA fee, requests EVPs to help with that information

Vice-Chair: attended the executive committee meetings, attended executive officer retreat, had onboarding with Salih, met with the past Vice-Chair, met with all AOs 1:1, had one group meeting with them, and another meeting with Salih present

Campaigns Chair: Met with Vice-Chairs one on one to set up campaign goals, coordinated spreadsheets, attended budget consultation meetings, met with staff.

UA Chair: met with EVPs, AOs, selected starts, campaign for college opportunity, attended the UCOP budget consultation:

GR Chair: one last remaining co-sponsored bill, trying to get it through the legislation, advocacy will be centered towards getting governor to sign it, met with LDs, financial aid convening (attended), strategized for CalGrant Advocacy, been meeting with counterparts at CSSA and SSSCC, birthday was yesterday!

CAC Chair: orienting themselves, met with Alicia and Jiho to plan a retreat, met with Sergio to talk about campaigns, met with Itzel to set expectation, met with Genny to set up transition, when2meet found a time to meet with all of CAC. Meeting with Alicia, wants to do 1:1 with ODs and campaign vice-chairs,

Motion to extend time by 2 minutes by Pradeep, seconded by angel

Communications officer: setting up a survey to request media help, weekly exec meetings, met with Sergio for campaigns communication, campaigns meetings, also going to CAC, organizing first, working on a centralized content calendar, working on

posts requests, social media ideas already set but still open to new ideas, social media toolkits for campaign vice-chairs.

10:12 AM (20 min)

Staff Reports Verbal: [Executive Director](#), [Federal Government Relations Director](#), [State Government Relations Director](#), [Policy Director](#), [Statewide Organizing Director](#)

Staff reports:

Salih, Executive Director: busy month! Staff retreat, exec retreat, closed out books for SOS, vanity emails for AOs, Communications Director still not hired

Alicia, Organizing Director: hosted SOS, staff retreat, and OD retreat, facilitated a lot of onboarding meetings, working with Ari on SOCC!

Caroline, Policy Director: prepping for Regents meeting, thankful for systemwide committee meetings advertising, lots of applications! Nominations will be ready by Monday, been meeting with AOs regarding their quarterly project, student leadership summit to meet department heads from UCOP, another UCGPC and COP and UCSA on student well-being, had lunch with UCOP people, main ACQUIRE goal's target

Alia, State Gov Relations Director: developed first draft of budget request, fund the UC support, figuring out that strategy, meeting with JBAY to discuss their past goal.

Amine, Federal Gov Relations: Currently in DC, Working on student parent support program, met with lots of new students, student debt group to push for UCSA to be main delegator? Starting a National collaboration with lots of other student govts, talking to national and federal partners, read the rest of the report.

10:32 AM (17 min)

[Resolution on Endorsement of CA Assembly Constitutional Amendment 6](#)

Nicholas Tappin

Nic: wants support on ACA6, has been endorsed by UCSA already, but wants to collectively endorse as a board.

UAW covers graduate and professional students, union busting happening at UCSD using taxpayer funds. Resolution formally endorses ACA6 as well as adds responsibilities for the

Labor Relation AO: presenting report regarding the Laguna Cliffs issues and general labor matter

Mia: great resolution. Been meeting with DSP directors at all UCs, endorsing this puts DSPs on a hard spot. Outsourcing restrictions would limit the capacity of DSPs to find accessibility services.

Alia: UCSA has already taken stance on ACA6 months ago as asked by AFSCME, board can discuss changing stance, but this resolution would just include the Labor Relations additions

David: student workers cannot work overtime. UC's constitutional autonomy takes away student labor rights but ACA6 would remedy that.

Celene: Labor relations AO would present at all board meetings?

Nic: yes, length can be changed

Celene: president signs as a rep of all of UCSA

Cyn: can we amend to include the DJ perspective?

Mia: has data on which campuses outsource, would like more information on ACA6's definition of outsourcing restriction

Nic: willing to amend

Alia: looked at Bill, outsourcing in whereas clause, so not saying "this is what will happen" so not sure this bill would restrict outsourcing. Point of the bill is to bring UC students up to the rights of other workers

David: the bill allows the possibility of the legislature to impose the restriction, doesn't have to. Can we add opposition to restrictions if this is brought up?

Neel: few years ago someone filed lawsuit because they were getting paid below minimum wage. All labor laws that we have do not apply to student workers, in this system, student workers are not heard. Accessible to conversations regarding labor at the UC.

Alia: point on whole board supporting this: ACA6 will be heard in its final-ish committee on Monday. Students can call in as individuals to express support. She will send out information on how to do that.

Motion to adopt this resolution by Angel, seconded by David. Cyn objects

Friendly amendment motioned by Cyn

"Therefore be it further resolved that UCSA will take an oppositional stance, shall the legislature choose to restrict CART services"

Kyle: "If there is a proposed amendment to this bill from the legislature to restrict outsourcing CART services, GR shall reconsider the board's position on the bill"

Zeph: motioned to approve the resolution: motion by Zeph, seconded by Angel, Cyn objects

Motion to extend time by 2 minutes Angel, seconded by Joanna

Cyn: purpose of amendment is taking stance up to the next class, making this commitment to continue DJ may not always be a priority:

Neel: concern on outsourcing, even though getting rid of outsourcing would be detrimental, could also bring benefits of better quality service inside the UCs

Motion to extend time by angel, Neel

David: amendment is asking for a procedural change, can do that in the bylaws, but this is not the way to change procedures

Roll call Voting:

Berkeley: yes

Davis: yes

Irvine: yes

LA: yes

Merced: yes

Riverside: yes

SD: yes

SB: abstain

SC: yes

Vote 8-0-1, resolution passes

Motion to swap agenda items AO quarterly report and break.

Motioned by Nic, seconded by Angel

10:49 AM (5 min)

[AO Quarterly Project Presentation](#)

Valeria Cantor and the AOs

Please reference the slides

10:54 AM (25 min)

[Resolution On The Establishment of an Ad-Hoc Committee for Undergraduate Student Labor at the 9 UC's](#)

Ravneel Chaudhary

Neel: Wants committee to get more information on student worker conditions. Nowhere for students to file complaints. Important to highlight voices for lived experiences. Enlist one student from each campus to the committee

Pradeep: Great idea, confirmation: is it an advisory committee?

Motion to move to closed session: Joana, seconded by David

Motion to exempt staff: motioned by Pradeep, seconded by Zeph

Moved to closed session:

Motion to extend time by 5 minutes on closed session by Zeph, seconded by Angel

Motion to extend time by 5 minutes in closed sessions by Chely, seconded by Pradeep

Motion to extend time by 5 minutes in closed session by Alex, seconded by Kyle

Motion to leave closed session by Kyle, seconded by angel

Motion to adopt the resolution by Zeph, seconded by Maia, No objections, resolution adopted.

12:19 PM (10 min)	Ice Breaker
12:29 PM (60 min)	Community Guidelines Discussion

The survey was sent out to inform our community guidelines

Survey showed a lack of connection between board members

Jiho: respecting people's time, some campuses have to leave early because of flights. Breakfast isn't on agenda anymore, so board meetings are starting at 9:30

Cyn: not being on time disrupts our own timelines, let's have a shared understanding that grace period is 5 minutes, recognize impact tardiness has beyond meeting

Angel: being respectful of the space and the campus, messes left behind after lunch so keep that in mind and hold campus accountable

Neel: we also have people on zoom so if we start late, we're disrupting their timelines

Thyra: recognize positionality, there are lower representations of people affected by white supremacy, understand not every minority is a monolith

Maia: recognizing people have different levels of experience, we're all learning, give new people a little grace

Ari: Went to town hall and spit bars, ASUCM recruited her for EAVP, so also in new people's shoes, you have to ask questions to learn

William: If we can explain acronyms, that'd be great

Ari: yes, be mindful of acronyms

Zeph: Respecting campuses we are on, we're also supposed to be respectful to the People's land we are on, pay attention during land acknowledgement, pay attention

Ari: please look over agendas, will continue to have pop quizzes during all meetings, she will hold people accountable

Nic: Trying to be inclusive of newer, e, beers, get their input, make them feel welcome

Eduardo: acronyms should be explained, if references are made to previous discussions, please explain that

Audrey: meet people where they're at

Michelle: be respectful to each campuses capacities to how much they can contribute to UCSA. Be patient with other campuses and how much they can contribute to each campaign, lots of red tape regarding surveys

Vallerie: being mindful of time

Neel: Giving each other grace, don't try somebody to blame, give each other grace, don't make assumptions, focus more on solutions

Jeanie: this could be a space to talk about each campuses relations to their experience from their own campuses

people
comments

Andres: meeting people where they're at, this can be overwhelming, some have been very nice, remain respectful, being aware of how our resonate, explain where you're coming from,

Monica: Queer and trans justice is missing from UCSA, greater issue in CA and the US, it's important that we take action regarding trans and queer justice

Pradeep: be respectful of everyone, don't spread ill comments of other peoples just because you don't like them. Try to make friends from other campuses, avoid cliques

people

Cyn: respecting the Chair is important, it can be very stressful if people are not being respectful. This labor is done by femmes, question why you feel entitled to speak over them. Read the chair's expression. Also agrees trans and queer may not feel safe in this space, they were warned by Esme

Saanvi: be mindful of where people are coming from, welcoming differing perspectives, it's important to recognize intent

you.

Yamileth: This space may feel like people are speaking for you instead of with you. Don't speak for other people, invite them to share their experience, everyone's identity informs their experience

Jose: We should be proud of ourselves for being in this space. Hold your head high. If you have something to say, make sure you say it. Theory is one thing, practice is another. Community agreements can only go so far, internalize this conversation. Practice makes perfect

Thyra: will we have a shared doc?

Ari: yes, soon

Zeph: respect people's pronouns, ask or use they/them. Be aware of secondary pronouns, use them

Vero: was deadnamed during first time they were here. Was referred to incorrectly during exec retreat. If you're confused, you can just ask

Ari: better to ask than to assume, regarding pronouns, agenda items, and things that may be unclear

Alex: open communication is important!! If there is anything you are doing that relates to someone or a group, reach out. Don't assume!

Açucar: it can be really difficult to present as ourselves without being met with defensiveness, we need to refrain from it. Respect where people are coming from and learn

Angel: respect boundaries, be conscious of people's boundaries. Take care of yourself. If you can't take on something, someone else can pick it up.

Briana: power relationships!

they
as well as

Cyn: recognize how much things cost, these experiences are valuable, but they may infringe upon other aspects of our lives. Has had past experiences where spent money on UCSA stuff. On welcome packets, include local cultures price ranges

Javier: work to deconstruct binary thinking, and respect those who also don't speak up

Chloe: hold people accountable, they are here to learn and with that comes accountability

done,
towards
to be

Celene: hold people accountable privately and publicly, go to Ari or your EVP as they may be here to vouch for you and be your liaison with board. If harm is apologizing is great, but also remedying the situation is important. Work reducing harm being done. We can't use keep apologizing, work needs done

Neel: How to correct misgendering?

Açucar: move forward to correct yourself, don't be defensive, they are extending their love to you

Cyn: They don't correct people when being misgendered, down to share resources. Recognizing people may reach out in different ways

Chloe: is it appropriate for other people (allies) to correct others who may misgender you

Cyn: has to be discussed within, but bystanders also have responsibilities

Zeph: be a good ally, will not correct people when misgendered, calling in is good, if it's a group, then perhaps call out, but making it a huge deal is not the way to go

Jiho: Can we have our pronouns on our board roster? Agreement from the board

Maia: communication workshops, how to approach certain situations, having trainings from professionals

Ari: awkward silences can just be awkward, don't feel the need to fill them

Celene: opened the board roster, working on shared folder, immediate action item: add pronouns on roster

Angel: having name tags. Acknowledging people's perspectives of UCSA, new ppl may have different perspectives, old ppl may have different perspectives, apologies can only go so far. Be respectful of everyone's campus affiliations. Very stressful to be anticipating disrespect every time. Dismantle savior mentality, be cognizant of how you're using your role. Making change is an ongoing battle

Kyle: being intentional about the people we are inviting to the space and also making space for those people. We were all brought into the space for a reason so lean on the people who have differing experiences than you.

Mia: in her report, she featured a DJ student advocate of the month

Vero: recognizing that attention looks different for people. Please ask for pronouns and get comfortable with that

Kyle: respect that people have to unlearn certain things, people come from different places

Ari: do not attribute malice to what can be attributed to ignorance

Valeria: unlearning comes down to those who need to do the unlearning

Ari: sometimes they don't know they need to do the unlearning

Briana: crash course on how to read leg

Zeph: relationality: your actions can affect others in any way, recognize the effects of your actions

Cyn: recognizing we all have different political ideologies, can be invitation for conversation. We are the people that push for change, who are we waiting for to do it? Where are you on this? We have different senses of urgency

Ari: What do you like about UCSA: passionate people, supportive pro-staff, learning from others, political involvement, focused on tolerance, invested in change, genuine friendships,

Alia: advice: we are all humans, we all contribute to harm at one point, and we may all experience harm in our lives. What you care about right now, unless it is intense harm, will be different in the future. Am I gonna care about this in a year? Good measure for bringing up issues

Ari: what would make you feel more comfortable in this space? Others are more respectful, open group discussions, writing down thoughts during meetings, more openness, fewer cliques, more realistic breaks, transparency, being mindful of everyone

Angel: communication overall, general guidelines for people to follow to be discussed in the future

1:29 PM (60 min) *Lunch*

2:29 PM (45 min) Campaigns Check-In
Reference slides
Motion to extend time by 20 minutes by Angel, seconded by Joanna

3:14 PM (11 min) [Discussion Regarding SEED Campaign](#)
Reference slides

Sergio: MoveUC goal will be in charge of the transportation equity AO, for campaigns that we have this deadline is due to campaigns

Thyra: Support for this change because originally when working RJN wanted to incorporate the Indigenous/Black aspect but it's hard.

Vero: The reason we talked about EJ was for next year's board to bring it to the next board space. Indigenous justice will always be part of it.

Zeph: Will AO travel budget increase with the acceptance of the AO?

Jiho/Salih: Yes as the money is coming out of the cushion budget

Motion to approve the change in the SEED campaign's goal by Neel, seconded by Zeph, no objection, change is adopted

3:25 PM Adjournment
Motion to adjourn by Nicholas, seconded by David

Sunday Agenda (9/10):

Motion to start the meeting at 10:23AM by Celene

10:23 AM (5 min) Host Campus Welcome Day 2 & Land Recognition

10:28 AM (10 min) Public Comment

Guandline Hill: undergraduate student UCLA, working with COVID-19 willing to take it to UC system, planning on reaching out to basic needs officer, campus climate officer (wastewater testing), senate (to discuss UC-wide data in student housing), want to register as a STAR for november meeting

Roll call

Position	Present?	Position	Present?	Position	Present?
UC Berkeley EVP	Present	UC Merced OD	Present	Academic Affairs Officer	Present
UC Berkeley LD	Present	UC Riverside EVP	Present	Alumni Relations Officer	Present
UC Berkeley OD	Present	UC Riverside LD	Present	Basic Needs Officer	Present
UC Davis EVP	Present	UC Riverside OD	Present	Campus Climate Officer	Present
UC Davis LD	Present	UC San Diego EVP	Present	Financial Aid Advocacy Officer	Present
UC Davis OD	Present	UC San Diego LD	Present	International Students Affairs Officer	absent
UC Irvine EVP	Present	UC San Diego OD	Present	Labor Relations Officer	Present
UC Irvine LD	Proxy	UC Santa Barbara EVP	Present	Underrepresented Students Officer	Present
UC Irvine OD	Present	UC Santa Barbara LD	Present	Transfer Student Affairs Officer	Present
UCLA EVP	Proxy	UC Santa Barbara OD	Present	Disability Justice Officer	Present
UCLA LD	Present	UC Santa Cruz EVP	Present	Student Housing Officer	Present
UCLA OD	Present	UC Santa Cruz LD	Present		
UC Merced EVP	Present	UC Santa Cruz OD	Absent		
UC Merced LD	Proxy				

Motion to amend the agenda, "removing discussion regarding SEED Campaign" by Kyle, seconded by Angel, agenda amended

10:38 AM (62 min) FundtheUC Vice Chair Election

Motion to move to the election by Angel, seconded by Neel

Motion to move into closed session by Neel, seconded by Kyle

Motion to move out of closed session by Alex, seconded by Michelle

Election Process —

Motion to extend deliberation by 2 min by Angel, seconded by Neel

Motion to exit election by Kyle, seconded by Ari

11:40 AM (10 min) Break

11:50 PM (45 min) Committee Breakouts: Campus Action, Government Relations, University Affairs

12:35 PM (45 min) *Lunch*

1:20 PM (15 min) Ratification of Committee Action Items
Motion to ratify of Committee Action item by Kyle, seconded by Zeph

1:35 PM (10 min) Action Item Check-In

~~1:20 PM (60 min) Discussion Regarding SEED Campaign~~
Amended by Kyle, seconded by Angel

1:45 PM Adjournment
Motion to adjourn the meeting by Yami, seconded by Angel

July 2023

Action Item	When is it due?	Who will do it?	Was it done? (Review at next meeting)
UCSA will place UC San Diego as the February 2024 BOD campus location as of now, EVPs will meet with their respective campus' immigration services, departments and organizations to discuss undocumented student safety on the UC San Diego BOD trip, and bring back their newfound knowledge to the next Board Meeting to finalize their decision for UCSD to remain as February 2024 BOD meeting.	August BOD (Aug. 6)	Everyone with a heavy lead by EVPs	Yes: All Campuses

August 2023

Action Item	When is it due?	Who will do it?	Was it done? (Review at next meeting)

September 2023

Action Item	When is it due?	Who will do it?	Was it done? (Review at next meeting)
[UA] ACQUIRE: Research the outreach initiatives and care resources catered toward Black, Indigenous, student parent, and other marginalized populations	Next Board	EVP	
[UA] ACQUIRE: Research out of pocket costs for HIV and STI testing WITHOUT UCSHIP	Next Board	EVP	
[UA] ACQUIRE: Research who is and isn't a mandated reporter - in preparation for our system wide education campaign	Next Board		
[UA] FTUC: Campus specific disaggregated data - Hold off on this since pro staff just asked for systemwide data	Next Board	EVP	
[UA] RJN: Including RJN VC in Budget consultation meetings and quarterly drake meeting moving forward as needed - Create list with Black student orgs regarding how they expect	Ongoing	EVP	
[UA] UCWV: Review MOU - Grading sheet for later - Sending out MOU that we have tomorrow to EVPs - Sending out historical ones as well - Alex meets with them weekly and want to get as many ideas as possible	Next Board	EVP	
[GR] Track student identities through Lobby Crop recruitment	Next Board	LD	
[GR] Research local ordinance, county board of supervisors, and water district board policies, and set up meetings with indigenous student groups	Next Board	LD	
[GR] LD/EVPs to find a best time for a meeting with the GGR team at UCOP	Next Board	LD/EVP	

[GR] Board to call in tomorrow and fine students to call in support of ACA6 at the Senate Elections Constitutional Amendments Committee at 10am.	Tomorrow	LD	
[CAC] Find out what is being asked of us regarding RJN	Next Board	OD	
[CAC] Start the initial stage of the resources to be including in the directory	Next Board	OD	
[CAC] Campus specific outreach for ACQUIRE	Next Board	OD	
[CAC] Looking for indigenous organizations in the local government	Next Board	OD	
[BOARD] Make a public comment on Tuesday, that we are not in support of the tuition raise in the CSU	Tuesday	All Board	
[BOARD] Schedule a 1:1 meeting with ARI	Next Board	All Board	